
 

 

         October 16, 2020   
 
Via Electronic Mail 
Aida Camacho-Welch  
Secretary of the Board 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Public Service Electric and Gas Company for 

Approval of its Clean Energy Future-Electric Vehicle and Energy Storage (“CEF-
EVES”) Program on a Regulated Basis  
BPU Docket No. EO18101111 

 
Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 
 

On behalf of Environmental Defense Fund, Natural Resources Defense Council, 
Environment New Jersey, and Sierra Club, please find enclosed the Rebuttal Testimony of 
Kathleen Harris in the above-referenced matter.  Copies of this Rebuttal Testimony of Kathleen 
Harris are being provided to all parties on the service list by electronic mail only.  
 
 Please acknowledge receipt of this Rebuttal Testimony of Kathleen Harris. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
         /s/ William D. Bittinger                       

William D. Bittinger 
Eastern Environmental Law Center  
50 Park Place, Suite 1025 
Newark, NJ 07102 
973.424.1166 
wbittinger@easternenvironmental.org  
Attorney for Environmental Defense Fund, 
Natural Resources Defense Council, 
Environment New Jersey, and Sierra Club 

 



Enclosure 
 
Cc: Service list 
 


